
YORK AREA RADIO CONTROL CLUB MINUTES 
 
DATE:    Members in attendance:      Officers i9;7uin attendance:  
  

TREASURES REPORT 

SECRETARYS REPORT: 

SAFETY REPORT: 
  

FIELD REPORT: 

OLD BUSINESS: 

vhgu u y0 

Credits 140.00 Member Dues Debits 42.40 Spot-a-pot Last month 
total

1571.63

Credits Debits 30.01 Field Maint.

Credits Debits Current total 1639.22

Jodi reported that are membership stands at 73 members.

Accepted without changes

 No safety infractions were noted, pilots are reminded to fly with regards to spectators and to use pilot 
stations. Fly in a circular pattern. Do not to fly directly towards the pilot stations, and the pits. 

Lynn Doll reports the field looks in excellent condition. The Cub Cadet mower has thrown a belt. Bill 
Landis was notified.

• If you want a club T-shirt or hat. You have till 8/31 to place your order. Contact Keith to place your 
order. 

• A motion was offered and passed that the club provide funds to place the shirt order. All members 
will then pay the Club for their shirts. 
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NEW BUSINESS: 
• AMA National Model Aviation Day Fun Fly is this Saturday at Mittle/Hunter Field. A motion was 

made and passed that the club provide Hamburger, and Drinks. Members are asked to bring a 
covered dish. Donations will be asked of those who eat the food. 

• A motion was made and passed that the club in addition to the money raised. The club will donate  
$100 to the AMA that will go to the Wounded Warrior Fund. 

• Jodi advised a local wounded warrior Matt Hanes passed away 8/7. After a discussion a motion 
was made and passed that the club make a $100 donation in his name to the charity who the family 
chooses. 

• The club picnic is scheduled for September 12th. A motion was made and passed that the club 
provide hamburgers, hot dogs, and drinks. 

• A motion was made and passed that the September meeting scheduled for 9/6 be rescheduled due 
the 6th falling in Labor Day weekend. The meeting will be at the club picnic 9/12. 

• A suggestion was made that the club set up a trip to Air and Space Museum Annex. We are looking 
at doing this sometime in February 2016. Jodi will investigate the costs to rent a bus.


